
 

Defend the Right to Protest! Drop the Charges! Repeal the Public Order Act! 

STOP THE WAR COALITION 
stopwar.org.uk  @STWuk  fb.com/stopthewarcoalition 
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By signing this petition, you are agreeing to Stop the War Coalition contacting you by email as part of our campaigning. StWC respects data protection and keeps all your data 

secure. We do not use your data for any other purpose. Return to: Stop the War Coalition, 86 Durham Road, London, N7 7DT. Tel: 020 7561 4830 

The response of the Metropolitan Police to the national demonstration on Saturday 18 January 2025 was an attempt by the British State to 
stop protests on the question of Palestine. It is a serious curtailment of our civil liberties and cannot be tolerated. We demand that the right 
of citizens to protest is respected, that all charges against peaceful protestors are dropped and that the Public Order Act is repealed. 


